
Heartland Highland Cattle Association 
Evening Board of Directors Meeting 

Saturday, March 3, 2018 
6:00 PM   

 
President Blake Coble called the Board of Directors meeting to order at 6PM on 
Saturday, March 3, 2018. 
Welcome to newly elected Board members: Dean Adams, Christi Abel and Mike 
Senglaub and Harold Ramey. 
Also in attendance were Blake Coble; Chris Batz; Steve Stewart; Clint Deardorff. 
Absence was Board member Jacque Hawkins. 
 
Terms of election: 
2021:  Dean Adams; Harold Ramey; and Mike Senglaub 
2019:  Christi Abel 
 
Harold Ramey motioned to go into Executive Session; Chris Batz seconded, 
motion carried.    
Discussion of Long Range Plans 
Dean Adams motioned to return to regular Board meeting; Clint Deardorff 
seconded; motion carried. 
 
Chris Batz adjourned 
Meeting adjourned at 6:58 PM 
 


